About Assistant City Clerk Jami Echeverri

Born and raised in Florida, Mrs. Jami Echeverri began working for the City of High Springs in May
2018 as the Administrative Assistant to the Fire Chief. In November 2022, she gladly joined the
City Clerk’s office and has plans to further her career and assist the city by obtaining

her International Institute of Municipal Clerks’ (IIMC) designation of “Certified Municipal Clerk”.
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